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Registered Nurse; Director of Comprehensive Health Programs  

Education and Qualifications: 

For the past 24 years, I have worked in the education field overseeing multiple 

programs totaling over 5 million dollars to provide health services, tobacco prevention, 

and expanded learning services to schools. I have been a registered nurse for 40 years 

and recognize the need for the fundamental emergency response services that are 

germane to our community. This past year, I spearheaded the SOS Committee; Staff 

our Ripon Fire Station 3 and Sustain our Ripon Ambulance Services, to drive 

community support for fire department expansion to Station 3. It is an honor to live in 

Ripon. We are blessed to have stellar community-based Fire Department and 

Ambulance Services through the Ripon Consolidated Fire District (RCFD). As our 

community grows, so will the need for expanded RFCD services. As a RCFD Board 

Member, I am committed to ensuring these community-based services thrive. We will 

need to find ways to fund these services for generations to come. Ripon Fire 

Department will be celebrating 100 years in 2021. RFCD has always been there for us; 

we need to be there for them! I appreciate your yes vote for me as a Board Member on 

the Ripon Consolidated Fire District Board. Thank you. 

 

 

  


